
 

 

 

Nursery Holidays: 
Bank Holidays as follows: 
       Monday 31st August 
 
Funded Children will break up on Friday 17th 
July and return on Monday 8th September 
              
 

Staff News: 
 

Emily Bailey has had a little boy born 21st May 
at 12.08am his name is Thomas Benjamin 
Richard Bailey. 
We wish all the very best to her and her little 
man. 
 

 
Wow! Where has the first part 
of the year gone? It is that 
time of year again when we 
say good-bye and good luck 
to our children who start their 
new school in September. 
Emma 

Staff 
Emma Corbett – Manager 
Jennifer Beresford – Deputy 
Emma Shuter – Lead Senior 
 
Butterflies – Emma Shuter (Lead senior) 
  Alice Hardware 
  Lisa Holdcroft 
 
Squirrels – Becca Cowely (Senior) 
          Sophie Gyde 
 
Foxes – John Onions (Senior) 
    Amy-lou Meredith (Senior) 
    Nadia Tamburro 
              Mary Burton 
 
Hedghogs – Stacey Wright (Senior) 
 Emily Cope (Early years graduate Leader) 
 
All areas – Lauren Wigley  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Shift Children 
We are getting extremely busy now and we 
have a lot of children who do shifts with us. 
We are asking if you can give 1 month’s 
notice with your child’s sessions. They will be 
on a first come first served basis. 



 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  
May 8th – 12th – Superhero week  
We are asking all the children to dress up as 
their favourite superhero costume. We asking 
for a donation of a bottle for our bottle stall for 
our summer fair. 
 
Monday 15th June- Graduation Photo’s 
The photographer will be in nursery from 
10.30am until 1.30pm for the children to have 
their graduation photo’s taken. If your child 
does not attend this day you are more than 
welcome to bring them in to have their picture 
taken. The photo proof will be printed for you to 
order and purchase, then your child will be 
given their photo during the ceremony on 
graduation day. 
 
May 18th – June 17th – National Smile 
Month 
Children will be learning about why we have to 
look after our teeth and taking part in fun 
learning.  We have a dentist coming into see 
the children on 16th June. 
 
Week com 15th – 19th June  
We are taking part in dress up and dance in aid 
of raising money for Macmillan. £2.00 donation 
per child- come dressed up in the favourite 
dance costume and we will dance the day away 
to raise money for this fantastic course. 
 
Sat 27th June – Summer fair 12-2pm  
We look forward to seeing you all, their will be 
lots of stalls and games for the children to take 
part in. Yummy cakes and biscuits will also be 
on sale, plus the bouncy castle.  
 
29th June – National Mud Day 
The Children will be creating and exploring with 
mud and other messy textures. Please do not 
put them in their best clothes- very old clothes 
will do. 
 
Hedgehogs Graduation –  
Saturday 4th July 11am- 1pm 
Wow where has the time gone, it’s that time to 
say a big farewell to all the children that are 
going off to school. We are asking the parents 
to stay with their child please during the party. 
There will be a disco for the children, tea party 
and a graduation ceremony and the end.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Suncream 
Hopefully we will be seeing the weather 
picking up soon. Can we ask if you 
could provide your child with their own 
sun cream, or you can pay £3.00 for 
nursery sun cream. 
Can we also ask if you can provide your 

child with a sun hat 

Dates for the Diary continued: 
       

Week com 15th – 19th June  
We are taking part in dress up and dance 
in aid of raising money for Macmillan. 
£2.00 donation per child- come dressed 
up in the favourite dance costume and we 
will dance the day away to raise money 
for this fantastic charity. 
 
Why not get dancing at home too! There 
are lots of dances and warm up’s. See link 
below. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL
4YhGgVzlQXiIEhNZgGOklY9-f5sZG4SM 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL4YhGgVzlQXiIEhNZgGOklY9-f5sZG4SM
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL4YhGgVzlQXiIEhNZgGOklY9-f5sZG4SM

